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8th February 2022 

Deputy Thomas Gould, 

Dáil Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

“To ask the Minister for Health the estimated number of paid employees working in the addiction sector. -Thomas 
Gould” 

 

Dear Deputy Gould, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 

The HSE do not publish the specific data to the level requested however we have completed a report for ‘Addiction 
Services’ as set out below. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 


